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WORK ERGONOMICALLY, CLEAN EFFICIENTLY.

WITH THE IDEAL SWEEPING HEIGHT. 

XP 3 eco

The single-motor fully automatic 
comfort-class vacuum cleaner cares 
for textile flooring as gently as 
it is thorough with its operating 
width of 448 mm. 

The brush adjusts automatically 
and exactly to any floor covering 
from high pile to needle punch 
carpet.

The new generation XP 3 eco is 
equipped with a new micro 
exhaust filter PP and micro hygie-
ne filter. The three-step filtration 
system has been improved 
considerably to provide more 
prevention for user and 
environment.

 XP 3 eco  

L x B x H  315 x 455 x 1190 mm

Working width 448 mm

Working height max. 140 mm

Noise level 70 dB (A)

Weight 8,2 kg

ELECTRICAL DATA

Rated voltage 230 V 

Power max. 890 W

Mains cable 12 m 

  

SUCTION  

Low pressure, max. 243 mbar

Air flow, max. 43,3 l / s 

BRUSHES 

Brush speed 2700 U / min

Brush drive Toothed belt with electronic 

 overload protection 

Floor adjustment automatic

 

EQUIPMENT

Crevice tool yes

Upholstery tool yes

Round brush set yes
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The light model is easy to steer 
ensuring fatigue-free operation 
even over longer periods.

With its very flat construction, 
XP 3 eco has no problem reaching 
under beds and dressers.

Extendible tube and telescopic 
hose for cleaning hard to reach 
places are standard.


